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Richard Simonton 
Feb. 1955 - Oct. 1958 

Judd Walton 
Oct. 1958 - July 1961 

Tiny James 
July 1961 - July 1964 

Carl Norvell 
July 1964 - July 1966 

Richard Schrum 
July 1966 - July 1968 

Al Mason 
July 1968 - July 1970 

Stillman Rice 
July 1970 - July 1972 

Erwin A. Young 
July 1972 - July 1974 

Paul M. Abernethy 
July 1974 - July 1976 

1959 - Jesse Crawford 

1960 - Famy Wurlitzer 

1961 - Mel Doner 

1962 - Leonard MacClain 

1963 - Eddie Dunstedter 

1964 - Reginald Foort 

1965 - Dan Barton 

1966 - W. "Tiny" James 

1967 - Erwin A. Young 

1968 - Richard C. Simonton 

1969 - Judd Walton 

1970 - Bill Lamb 

1971 - George and Vi Thompson 

19n - Stu Green 

1973 - Al and Betty Mason 

1974 - Lloyd f,:. Klos 

1975 - Joe Patten 

1976 - Floyd and Doris Mumm 

19n - Les and Edith Rawle 

Thanksgiving Day has been celebrated 
and everyone is looking forward to the 
Christmas and New Year festivities. 

Many chapters are scheduling their 
annual meetings with special programs 
and holiday parties during this month. 
There is always a good feeling among 
ATOS members who are brought to­
gether because of our one main reason 
- the love of the theatre organ. During 
these get-togethers, the accomplish­
ments of the past year are reviewed 
with a great sense of satisfaction and 
the plans for the coming year are looked upon with anticipation. 

Also, at this time of the year, chapters are electing their officers 
for the coming year. The members you will select as your leaders 
have indicated their willingness to serve and they deserve your 
complete support. Give them all the assistance you can - physi­
cally and morally. 

Chapters will be receiving a form from National Headquarters re­
questing information about the new officers. Please complete it as 
soon as possible and return to Headquarters so that an accurate 
list can be compiled by February 15, 1978. 

ATOS dues for 1978 are now payable. Members of chapters 
should pay both their national and local dues to their chapters. 
Those who do not belong to chapters should remit to P. 0. Box 
1314, Salinas, CA 93902. 

The Atlanta convention committee is working hard and formu­
lating the programs and arranging the other festivities for the 1978 
convention. It should be another great one. Don't forget to mark 
your calendar and prepare for July 9-13 in Atlanta. 

Your National officers, Board of Directors and the THEATRE 
ORGAN staff wish all of you -

A MOST JOYFUL CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY AND PROS­
PEROUS NEW YEAR. 

Sincerely, 

RAY F. SNITIL 

THEATRE ORGAN DEC. 1977 / JAN. 1978 




